
 

March 20, 2020 
 
Dear St. Martin’s Parent or Guardian, 
 
As part of the ​ONLINE​  learning that will be happening, every student in St. Martin’s 
Catholic School has a GSuite for Education account.  GSuite for Education is similar to 
Microsoft Office which gives students access to applications for communicating and 
creating content such as documents, slideshows and spreadsheets. With a GSuite account, 
students can access these tools from any device with an internet connection.  This provides 
students with ongoing access to resources and projects and allows students to collaborate 
on projects in real-time.  

 
 
The following information can be used to log into: 

● Google Classroom​: ​classroom.google.com 
● Google Drive:​ ​drive.google.com 
● Google Slides:​ ​slides.google.com  

● Google Docs:​ ​docs.google.com 
● Gmail:​ ​gmail.com 
● Google Meet:​  ​meet.google.com 

 

6XXXXX represents your child’s 6 digit school ID number & passwords are known by the 
students or can be found in the agenda book. 

These accounts are for educational purposes only and are not intended for personal use.  
 
If you have any questions please contact your Homeroom Teacher or check out 
http://bit.ly/EICSGoogleLetter​.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
St. Martin’s Catholic School Staff 
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